CALIFORNIA, 30TH DISTRICT CONGRESSMAN BRAD SHERMAN

April 30, 2021

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:

I am requesting funding for the Sepulveda Basin Community Room and Ranger Station in fiscal
year 2022,

The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Los Angeles, located at 200 N Spring
St, Los Angeles, CA 90012

The funding would be used for a community room and ranger station with public restrooms and
are part of a larger, 30-acre project that will include construction of four multi-purpose sports
fields, lighting, irrigation, stadium/bleacher seating, concessions, paths, native landscaping, and
active transportation connections to the Metro G (formerly Orange) Line and National Park
Service trail system (designated along LA River) to accommodate expanded public recreational
use on approximately 30 acres west of the existing Sepulveda Basin Sports Complex.

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.

Sincerely,

B SHERMAN

Member of Congress
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